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What have we been learning? 

Jet class thoroughly enjoyed their visit from a historian from Yate heritage centre. 

The children had the chance to study and explore old household objects and then 

had to use their ‘making links’ Elli power to try to guess what they were and how 

they would have been used it the past. 

                                         

                           

We have been using the text ‘Believe me Goldilocks rocks! As a stimulus for our writing this 

week. We have been busy writing character descritions of Goldilocks and friendship recipes 

to help her become a nicer friend to baby bear.  

 

Take a look below to find out about a delicious cake sale being run by some of the 

children in Jet class to raise funds for the Chipping Sodbury Scouts.                          

Next Week 
 

In English the children will be continuing their character 

descriptions and be composing their own letters to local 

counsellors describing what they like about their local 

environment and offering them ideas on how to improve 

the area to become more Eco friendly. 

 

In maths we will be continuing to apply our 

addition/subtraction/ multiplication and division skills to 

problem solve. 

Reminders 
 

A reminder that our end of project banquet is on 

Wednesday 12th July at 10am. 

 

INSET day Monday 10th July 2017 

 

Berkeley Castle visit Monday 26th June 2017 

 

Sports day Tuesday 27th June 2017 

 
 



 Jet Class Newsletter   

09.06.2017 

 

                               

 

 


